CORRESPONDENCE

9/14/2022
Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 06490-2022
From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 11:39 AM
To: ‘Kimberly Miller'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20220035-WS. S.V. Utilities, LTD

Good Morning, Kimberly Miller.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220035, and
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Conmmlssion Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shuward Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299
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From: Kimberly Miller <kdm6730@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 11:12 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Docket No. 20220035-WS. S.V. Utilities, LTD

Please do not approve this. They are already increasing lot rent which will put a strain on us. This proposed rate
increase is almost doubled!





